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LOVELAND GOLF ADVISORY BOARD 

MINUTES 

02/28/2018 

PARKS AND RECREATION CONFERENCE ROOM 

 

 

PRESENT: Joe Lopo, Julie Nelson, Jan Wall, Robert Walkowicz, Chuck Weirauch, Jim 

Whitenight, Charlie Dyer, Jack Stringer, Greg Oehmen  

ABSENT: Rex Lamoreaux   

STAFF:  Andrea Sheldon, Elizabeth Kayl, Jim Dargis, Winston Howe 

COUNCIL: Don Overcash 

CITIZENS: Edward Provow 

 

Notice of meeting posted. 

 

Vice Chair, Julie Nelson called the regular meeting of the Loveland Golf Advisory Board to 

order Wednesday, February 28, 2018 at 5:15 pm. 

 

Minutes The minutes for the 01/24/18 meeting approved as submitted. 

 

Citizen 

Comments 

None 

DISCUSSION/ACTION Items 

Election Of 

Officers 

Julie Nelson opened the floor for nominations for chair and vice chair. 

Nominations were solicited and closed for voting. 

Action: Robert Walkowicz was elected as Chair, Julie Nelson was elected as 

Vice Chair. 

Annual Boards 

and Commission 

Event 

Andrea Sheldon reviewed the information included in the packet. Discussion 

of ideas for the “World Café” portion of the evening included: 

 How can we get information to non-golfers? 

 What would it take to get non-golfers to try golf? 

 What are the reasons non-golfers have not tried golf? 

Andrea will finalize questions for the golf table. All Board members are 

invited to attend the event. 

Councilor Overcash arrives at 5:23 pm 

NON-ACTION/INFORMATION Items 

Golf Operations 

Manager 

Replacement 

Process Update 

Elizabeth Kayl distributed copies of the 2017 Parks and Recreation annual 

report. Winston Howe and Edward Provow (citizen) were asked to leave the 

room, as they were both involved in the Golf Operations Manager process.   

Elizabeth reviewed the current plan to select a new Golf Operation Manager. 

The target would be to have an individual hired and working as soon as 

possible, but realistically, may be late April, early May.  

Denver Public 

Golf Expo 

Andrea Sheldon reviewed the expo.  Per the EXPO organizers, attendance 

was down again for 2018. This did not equate to fewer sales though, as 
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 overall sales were up from 2017 reaching over $34,000 of pre-sale round 

revenue.  

 

Board Member 

Comments 
 Chuck Weirauch: Would like to try to find a way to honor Dave 

Spencer, long time starter at The Olde Course, who recently passed.    

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:45 p.m. 

 

/S/ Robert Walkowicz, Chair 

 


